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Bishop's Committee
Monday, January 22, 1990

PRESENT: Brewer, DeLay, Hunter, Johnson, Moose

ABSENT: Lewis, Page, Rethorn, F. Stewart, R. Stewart

Motion by DeLay and second by Johnson to accept the minutes of the Dec. 18
meeting. Motion carried.

The treasurer reported a balance of $174.00 as of Janﬁary 22. She also
reported that seven (7) pledge units have returned their pledging letters.
A verbal financial statement was given in the absence of the treasurer.

A unanimous thanks to Richard Moose for orgeanizing the Annual Meeting booklets
for Jan. 28.

A discussion was held concerning confirmation of some of our young people.
Some voiced great concern that most of the confirmands had no confirmation
instruction or failed to attend Mo. Karen's confirmation classes Tfaithfully.
Many also were concerned that some of the students would not be committed
enough to go to the post-confirmation classes that have been discussed by
Fr. Lewis. Johnson will call the Bishop to discuss if he has approved of
this process.

A discussion of the thermostat gnd heating situation at the church took place.
Moose will purchase three (3) plastic covers for the thermostats and place
permenent covers over them to prevent erratic heat. This will save us money
by keeping the heat and humidity stabilized.

A two-fold motion by DeLay and second by Hunter: (1) If Fr. Lewis does not get
the monthly hymns selected by Alpha and Omega press time, the organist(s) will
make the selections; and (2) The hymns will be sung in their totality, not
selected verses. Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Katherine Brewer
Clerk



